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I am opposed to this tax proposal as we do not need another tax here in Oregon. 

Oregon has plenty of tax revenue and instead of spending it wisely it is wasted on 

issues that I do not agree with or believe are priorities for most Oregonians. I do not 

support any effort to add a tax for tires which will do nothing other than place another 

burden on Oregon tax payers. 


